
The Kettle Creek Battlefield Association
Invites you to join in celebrating the Battle of Kettle Creek
at the annual banquet to be held on
Friday, February 9th, 2018
Pope Center

48 Lexington Ave

Washington, GA 30673

Speaker:  David Noble
“Archaeological Findings at the Kettle Creek Battlefield "
Dinner Cost:  $35.00 per individual
Please make your checks payable to the  KCBA
Cash Bar & Reception 5:00 P.M.

Dinner at 6:30 P.M.

Mail to:
KCBA

P. O. Box 729

Washington, GA 30673

Please include your email address
Dinner reservation must be received by January 31, 2018
For questions contact: Walker Chewning 
 Cell: 678-409-4644
NOTE: Those wishing to sit as a group or family please designate

on your RSVP—Tables seat “6” and will be assigned by number

